
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 Closure & Reconstruction of Goangra 

Bridge 

 

Council have engaged a Contractor to Design and Install a new Bridge where the 

Goangra Road crosses the Namoi River. 

The project has been in planning for some time and the contractor is about to start 

site works. 

Works will consist of: 

 Closing Goangra Road at the river crossing 

 Demolishing the existing bridge 

 Installing substructure components  

 Installing superstructure 

 Carrying out earthworks 

 Opening to Public 

The new bridge will be 60m long; about 2m higher than existing bridge and 8m wide. 

The Goangra Road river crossing will be closed from the 2nd May 2022 and works 

are expected to take around 11 weeks to complete. 

Diversion whilst works are being carried out for the Goangra Road is through Walgett 

on to the Kamilaroi Hwy. 

Any enquiries regarding these construction works please contact Mr Tim McLoughlin 

on 0408 364 810. 

 

Michael Urquhart 

General Manager 

7th April 2022 


